Lincoln County Ph. 719-743-2337
Land Use Office Fax 719-743-2815
P.O. Box 39

Hugo, Colorado 80821

February 10, 2014

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
c¢/o Michael Cunningham

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 RECEIVED
Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Reply to TR-04 FEB 12 2014
Divi:;;)n of Reclamation,
Mr. Cunningham: ning & Safety

Please see below the reply to your review. Most of these questions were, hopefully, adequately addressed in my
previous correspondence. One other point to note: The suggested revision will not change the existing mining or
reclamation plans. Neither will it result in addition affected acreage.

Respectfully,
%/WQ % W—h- —

John DeWitt
Lincoln County
Land Use Administrator

RE: Elmer Stone Gravel Pit; DRMS File No. M-1978-080; Technical Revision No.4-Adequacy Review

Dear Mr. DeWitt,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received Technical Revision — 4 (TR-04) for the above
referenced site on February 3, 2014. The decision date for this application is March 5, 2014. The Division has
reviewed the TR-04 proposal and has the following comments.

1. Please provide an explanation of why the permit boundaries need to be redefined. Typically any change to the
permit boundary will require approval of an acreage reduction or an amendment application. In addition, you must
provide a map showing the proposed changes to the permit boundary.

Please see revised map, and dialogue sent in my previous correspondence.

2. Please indicate if the rotomillings and crushed concrete will be processed onsite.

Rotomillings and crushed concrete will be processed at the county shop location, and brought to the pit site. No
processing shall take place within the pit.

3. Please specify the approximate volume of material that will be stockpiled at the site and specify where the
stockpiles will be located.

The maximum amount will be 600 cubic yards. The location is indicated on the revised map.



This concludes the Division's preliminary adequacy review of this application. Please remember
that the decision date for this application is March 5, 2014. If you are unable to provide
satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to this date, it will be your responsibility to
request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this application. If there are

still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no extension has been requested, the
application will be denied.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116.

Michael Cunningham

Environmental Protection Specialist

Office of

Mined Land Reclamation Denver - Grand Junction  Durango
Office of

Active and Inactive Mines

RECEIVED
FEB 122014

Division of Reclamation
Mining & Safety



